
 

 

Greysbrooke Primary School 

Dear Parents and Carers 

YEAR 2 STATUTORY ASSESSMENTS – SATS 

We wanted to write to you to give you information about some tests the children will be taking part 

in during May.  These are not anything to worry about and all children in England (in Y2) take these 

statutory assessments. 

The 2023 KS1 SATs (assessments) take place throughout May 2023.  The school is given a greater 

degree of flexibility than KS2 SATs and we can carry them out when we choose at some point 

between 1 May 2022 and 31 May 2022.  

At Greysbrooke, we are making sure that the children do not feel nervous about these assessments 

as they are only a small part of their learning journey in Year 2.  The children have been practicing 

getting used to sitting an assessment over the past few weeks and have been working as a whole class 

to go through some past papers so they are more confident in taking part in an assessment.  We will 

make sure that we are working in small groups when we do the assessments and we will be calling this 

Secret Agent Training. This will start week commencing 15th May 2023. 

Some information about the assessments is below: 

KS1 ENGLISH PAPERS 

• There are two reading papers for KS1 pupils to complete. 

• The first reading paper asks children to complete a mixture of short answer and 

multiple-choice questions about short stories/texts. The test is not timed but should 

take about 30 minutes to complete. 

• The second reading paper asks children to read a booklet that has three extracts. The 

questions are a mixture of multiple choice and short-answer questions. The test is not 

timed but should take about 40 minutes to complete. 

KS1 MATHEMATICS PAPERS 

• Paper one is on arithmetic. The test lasts for 20 minutes. 

• Paper two is on reasoning.  The test lasts for 35 minutes. 

In order to support your child at home we recommend they: 

✓ Get lots of sleep 

✓ Read with an adult every evening 

✓ Eat a healthy breakfast to set them up for the day 

✓ Complete homework provided 

✓ Attend school on time everyday.  

Please alert us if you anticipate your child may not be attending school for any reason (i.e 

holiday) between Monday 15th May – Friday 26th May.  

If you have any questions about the above information, please speak with Mrs Suter or Mrs Baldwyn. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Year 2 


